Excellence invAction/!

August 16, 2023

Dear Davisburg Elementary Families,

The sudden heavy rains on Friday, August 11th which caused some immediate issues in our
region also uncovered a storm drain failure at Davisburg Elementary. Our facilities team
responded quickly and conducted a water clean up in the A wing of the building. As a result of
the situation, a contractor will be further investigating the storm drain below A wing for repair
and/or replacement beginning Monday, August 21st.

We are moving quickly and efficiently through this process so that we can begin school as
scheduled on Monday, August 28th. As a result of the construction taking place in A wing, we
are going to reschedule next Wednesday’s Open House until the second week in September.
More specific information about Open House will be shared at the start of the school year.

Teacher placement information will still be available in Skyward on Tuesday, August 22nd. If you
need assistance with Skyward, please contact the main office. On the first day of school,
Monday, August 28th, there will be plenty of adults to assist your child with finding their
classrooms and getting their supplies put away.

| appreciate your support and understanding with this unexpected change. The Davisburg staff is
very excited for the first day of school and looking forward to welcoming you and your family back
for the new school year.

Sincerely,

Denise Kott, Principal at Davisburg Elementary
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